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There is simply no good reason for easy access to firearms. 

It is long past time  (and probably too late) to offer solutions to the uniquely American 

problem of random slaughter with guns. 

 Hunters and target shooters with legitimate reasons to own guns are in no way 

affected by the restrictions in Measure 114 and the proposed legislation echoing 114. 

I applaud the legislators who have the guts to stand up to the NRA and the OFF. 


